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We need YOU! 
Take an Easter Goodie Bag or two (or 10!) 

Give one to a neighbor, hand one to a friend. 

Spread the Word and 

Share God’s Love. 
Bags will be available at church on March 28th and April 4th. If you need an alternative time/place to 
get bags (contact free), or if you have any questions e-mail ellen.illies@yahoo.com 

Luther Memorial Church 
818 Tinton Ave 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 
(732) 542-2727 

We Need You online as well! 
Do you have an account on Facebook, YouTube, or Instagram? 
SHARE videos, posts, and events. It makes a HUGE difference! 



 
 
 
 

 

A New Church Garden 
This spring LMC will be partnering with 

“Gardens Growing Faith” 
and its founder, Bryan Nesci, to plant a garden on 
our church property. This will be beneficial in 
numerous ways. Some of the food we grow will be 
distributed to those in need and some will be for sale 

with profits staying at LMC. More information will follow. Volunteers will be needed, 
so please prayerfully consider helping out with this new and exciting mission. If you 
have any questions, please contact Donna Colasurdo, 732-233-5663.  

 
 
 

Collecting Food for Lunchbreak 
If everyone who came to worship service brought just one can 
of food with them, we could send Lunchbreak about 50 cans 
each week! We have a basket in the hallway to collect any 
donations you can make and there are volunteers ready to fill 
their trunks and drive into Red Bank.  
 

Our friends at Red Bank Lunch Break want to thank us for 
the over 250 lbs. of food donated last week from LMC. 
This is all from the cans we bring each week to church with us. 
It adds up quickly and really helps those in need.  

 

Keep it coming! The staff at 
Lunch Break expressed that they are in dire 
need as more and more people are coming 
to them for help.  
 
Thank you to Ed & Heidi Magenheimer 
who dropped off our donations. Ask them 
about their visit when you see them. 
 

 



NJ Senior Covid-19 Vaccine Call Center 
 
A special call center has been set up for 
those 75 years and older by the 
Department of Health. If you would like to 
schedule or reschedule an appointment to 
receive the CV-19 vaccine, and are  
75 years old or older, you may call 
(856)249-7007 between 8am and 8pm. 

 
 

 

Shoe Donation Update: 
Thank you to everyone who has been donating new and gently used shoes for the 
collection sponsored by the Monmouth Regional High School Band. The Shaljian 
family were so happy with the response and thank everyone for their generosity. We 
will no longer be accepting shoes at the church. If you still would like to donate shoes, 
check with Soles for Souls, Goodwill, or any DSW store. 
 
 

Lutheran Social Ministries of New Jersey Foundation presents: 
Virtual Feet In The Street 1M/5K Fun Run 

Let’s Get Moving to Help Those in Need! 

April 23 – April 29 

 It’s been a few years since Lutheran Social Ministries (LSMNJ) last held its Feet In The 
Street fundraising event, but the need to help New Jersey families is more important than 
ever. 

 So, we’re asking everyone to get up, get moving, and put your feet in the street to walk, 
run or hike either 1 mile or 5K (3.1 miles) to support LSMNJ’s COVID Relief efforts and the 
H.E.R.O. program serving the underserved in Camden. 

 It’s a virtual event. Just register online ($30/per person) and then pick a day and time 
during our designated week of April 23-April 29 to complete your activity and submit it. 

 At its conclusion, everyone will come together, virtually, on April 29th at 4:30pm (EST) 
for the Facebook LIVE “Feet In The Street” Finisher’s Celebration. For more 
information and to register, visit: 

www.runsignup.com/Race/NJ/Burlington/FeetintheStreetLSMNJ 
or 

visit www.lsmnj.org. 



Holy Week and Easter 
Worship Schedule 

                                 
Maundy Thursday April 1st  
  Worship & Holy Communion 7:30pm 
 

Good Friday April 2nd   
7:30pm Tenebrae Service 

  

 

 
April 4th 
Worship with us 
@ 9am and 11am 

 
 

Visit LMCNJ.ORG for our complete calendar of events. 
 

 

  A Voter’s Meeting will be held on 
Sunday, April 11th 

There will be only one service that day 
Contemporary Service @10am.  
 

The meeting will be held afterwards.  
We will be discussing the Endowment Fund, 
and electing a new Director of Public 
Relations. Watch for further announcements. 
 
 

 

 

Easter lilies available! 
Please sign up on the board in the hallway if you would 
like to reserve a flower.  You can take the lilies home 

after the Easter services.  Each lily is $11. 



 
1st Connie Wild 

4th Jerry Kastning 

Joyce Nash 

6th Amy Brockel 

9th Watson Berich 

13th Jean Berich 

13th  Emily Cincotta 

15th Brigid Minue 

19th Kyle Koob 

Ricky Zabe 

23rd Tori Vorbeck 

26th Tina Kvedaras 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please add these individuals to your prayers: 

Family & friends of 
Anne-Lise Madia 

Family & friends of  
Chris Russo 

Family Friends of 
Suzanne Leone 

Gary duBois’ Sister-in-law 
Roseann 

Chip Walker Jerry Kastning Sandi Carter Yuet Cho 
Melvin Taylor Connie Wild Russ Baccaglini Bill Tobia 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Art Strohmer Zak Brown & family Deanna Blair 
Gene Buckley Bob Hollenbeck Colin Lois B. 
Harold Brown Louis Russo Colton Farrell Janis Luksis 
Lynn Gerhman John Wills Judy O’Connor Tim Bains 
Renee Connell Cynthia Mayer Brian & Mary Ann Jean Berich 
Ruta Colomb Conlon Family Deborah Henry & Family 

Generelli Family Isabelle Jennings Mary Genke Baiba Grinvalds 
Linda Moldoch    

 
You can e-mail your prayer requests or enter them into the Prayer Book at the back of the Sanctuary. Join the 
weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at officeLmc818@gmail.com.

 
Share the News! The deadline for May’s newsletter will be April 28th   

If you have stories, questions, or ideas e-mail us @ ellen.illies@yahoo.com 
 


